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SATURDAY   2nd March  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

SUNDAY   3rd March  

09.00 Mass Kabenge Family. 

11.00 Mass Peter Hackett + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  4th March: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Patrick Wymbs + 

TUESDAY  5th March: Feria 

 No Mass today 

 

 
WEDNESDAY 6th March: 

 10.00 Mass Mary Hayes + 

16.30 Mass Patients & Staff. 

      Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

20.00 Mass Maurice Walsh  

THURSDAY   7th March: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Carlos Porillo +  

FRIDAY   8th March: 

 St Felix 

 09.30 Mass Muriel Shryane + 

SATURDAY  9th March: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Purgi Bloomfield 

 10.00 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Frank Cullen, Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor and 

Josephine Murphy. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this time: 

Helena Wasik, Denis Williment, William O’Leary, 

Hertha Norton, Mark Connolly, Keith Sterling, 

Maureen Joy, Edna Britten and Patrick Moran. May 

they rest in peace. 

ARCHIE JOHN DUNNE who was baptised last 

weekend, with the help of family and friends may he 

grow strong in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season of Lent 

you are asked to pray for the following intentions: 

candidates preparing to receive the Sacraments at 

Easter; the needy and hungry of the world; all 

women throughout the world and penitents and 

wanderers. 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

Collection for last weekend 

          Papworth      £35.00 

     St Michael’s  £475.19 

 Standing Orders £125.00 

 Total   £635.19 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 
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ASH WEDNESDAY begins the season of Lent this 

week, there are three Masses during the day to give 

plenty of opportunity to attend Mass and receive the 

ashes. Please remember that Ash Wednesday is a 

day of fasting and abstinence from meat. 

SUNDAY EVENING YOUNG ADULTS 

HOUSEHOLD GROUP will have their first 

meeting on Sunday 3rd March from 18.00 – 19.30 

in the GS Room. We will have time for faith 

sharing, prayer, fun and food. You are welcome to 

come along. We hope to meet on the first Sunday of 

each month. 

 

 
 

PANCAKE SUPPER: before we start the season of 

Lent we have a social event in the Good Shepherd 

Room. There will be a hot dog and pancake supper 

on Tuesday 5th March from 19.00 - 21.00, tickets 

are on sale today, please plan to come and bring your 

family. If you can help selling some tickets, or if you 

can help with cooking on the night, please do so. 

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES for the 

younger children will continue on 3rd March and 

again on Sunday 17th March 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES the next 

meeting for the children is on Sunday 10th March 

when there will also be a Parents’ Meeting. 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: Bishop 

Alan will come to St Michael’s to confirm some of 

our young people on Thursday 4th July 2019.  

 Our next meeting will be on Friday 15th  

March at 17.30 – 19.00 in the GS Room.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Lorraine Brooks, 

Janice Moxham and Samantha Pocock on Monday 

4th March at 18.00. Thank you. 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: 

details and booking forms are now available for you 

in the parish office. The date for the pilgrimage this 

year is 23rd – 30th August, it will be led by Bishop 

Alan Hopes under the theme “Blessed are the poor 

for the kingdom of God is yours.” This is always a 

wonderful pilgrimage with many friends from 

around the Diocese, I will be going this year, so I 

hope some of you might be able to join me.  

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: we will collect for 

the Food Bank next Sunday 3rd March, first Sunday 

of the month. There will be a large box in the porch 

at the main door, under the table, for your donations. 

Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your 

donation.   

JOURNEY IN FAITH continues on Friday 15th 

March at 19.15 in the GS Room. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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